Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
Agency for Persons with Disabilities
RULE NOS.:
RULE TITLES:
65G-3.001
Definitions
65G-3.002
Criteria for Admissions and Services
65G-3.003
Rules for Reduction of Services by the Provider
65G-3.004
Rules for Suspension of Services by the Provider
65G-3.005
Rules for Termination of Services by the Provider
65G-3.006
Retaliatory Conduct
The Agency for Persons with Disabilities announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: November 27, 2018, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: Agency for Persons with Disabilities, 4030 Esplanade Way, Room 301, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0950
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This workshop is to discuss the Agency's proposed amendments to existing rule language regarding provider terminations, reductions, or suspensions of services to clients by providers and to clarify standards regarding retaliatory conduct. This workshop was originally scheduled for October 10, 2018, but is being rescheduled to the date and time above. The preliminary text of the proposed rule development was published on September 25, 2018, and may be found at https://www.flrules.org/gateway/notice_Files.asp?ID=20933102.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kathleen Brown-Blake, Senior Attorney, at (850)922-9399 or kathleen.brown-blake@apdcares.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Kathleen Brown-Blake, Senior Attorney, at (850)922-9399 or kathleen.brown-blake@apdcares.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Kathleen Brown-Blake, Senior Attorney, Agency for Persons with Disabilities, 4030 Esplanade Way, Suite 380, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)922-9399, Kathleen.Brown-Blake@apdcares.org.
